
 955 Jefferson Ave. 
Valley Forge Corporate Center 
Norristown, PA 19403-2497 

 
 

 April 19, 2013 
Scott Baker 
Sr. Business Solutions Analyst 
Bakers1@pjm.com 
(610) 666-2235 
 
VIA EMAIL 
U.S. Department of Energy 
Email: expartecommunications@hq.doe.gov 
 
RE: Ex Parte Communication, Docket EERE-2012-BT-STD-0022 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
 On April 19, 2013, representatives from PJM Interconnection LLC and the National 
Rural Electric Cooperatives Association held a phone call with members of the Department of 
Energy’s General Counsel and Building Technologies offices to discuss legal and procedural 
questions related to the docket referenced pertaining to residential electric storage water heaters.   
 
 The purpose of this meeting was to gain clarity on the statutory authorities the 
Department was exercising to grant a waiver as proposed in the NOPR issued February 26, 2013 
(Federal Register, vol. 78, no. 38) and to further understand the basis for some of the stipulations 
enumerated in the NOPR.   
  
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Scott Baker 
 
 
Attached below: List of attendees 
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Attendees: 
Name  Organization 
Ari Altman Department of Energy 
Ashley Armstrong Department of Energy 
Scott Baker PJM Interconnection 
Dan Cohen Department of Energy 
John Cymbalsky Department of Energy 
Craig Glazer PJM Interconnection 
Jay Morrison NRECA 
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